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83 Frank St
Strathroy, ON N7G 2R5
December, 6th
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| want to express sincere thanks for your attention, care, openness, and
compassion towards us. We feel and appreciate it.

Strathroy has become a true home for us. We want to build a new life and be
valuable members of the Strathroy community.

We gladly participate in local markets and events. It's a great honor for us to
conduct workshops on making pierogies at High School. We volunteer for
Rotary Club International, Royal Canadian Legion, at the local library, nursing
homes, schools, and collaborate with churches in Ontario.

We share our cultural values in presentations about Ukraine in Strathroy,
London, and other cities.

We've founded a group called "Ukrainian Family Strathroy" on social media,
which includes nearly 20 families. We help newcomers search for clothing,
kitchenware, furniture, and essential items. Among our community, there are:
various families, students, women with children, whose husbands were forced
to stay in Ukraine due to the war. Each of them has their own challenging
history and mental difficulties. We try to help in any way we can, but our
resources are limited. We invite you to collaborate and support us with gift
cards of any amount, winter clothing and footwear, tickets for children's
events, food and essential supplies, certificates for children's sports and
creative activities. We also need assistance with legal and immigration
consultants and Christmas gifts.

We will be grateful for any support from your side. Together, we can achieve
more!

Sincerely yours,
Alla Shevchuk




